
Mr Eklund, 
 
I am writing today to have this letter labeled as testimony to my disgust for and state that I oppose SB 
33, which is very dangerous legislation. It is unthinkable that opponent testimony is being limited, which 
is never the case for proponent testimony. Any legislator that does not oppose this bill does not uphold 
an American's First Amendment Right to free speech! This bill should NOT pass. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Abele 
Wellston, OH 
 


